
Statement of Support for New Board Policy: Annual Review of Student Salary Schedule  
 
This governing body hereby endorses the adoption of a new board policy to require annual study                
of student employee salary schedule by district staff. This study shall be agendized as an action                
item and reviewed by the Board of Trustees each spring. The standard of wage determination               
shall be local minimum wage within Santa Clara County; in the case that the County minimum                
wage defers to local index, the standard of wage determination shall be minimum wage for the                
city of Cupertino.  
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